Written Answers from the Department
for Energy Security and Net Zero — ban
on petrol and diesel vehicles

This is a worrying non answer. Banning all petrol and diesel cars earlier
than othe producers could lead to a big loss of factories and jobs here. No
firm commitments mentioned for EV replacement.

Department for Business and Trade provided the following answer to your
written parliamentary question (187011):

Question:

To ask the Secretary of State for Business and Trade, what estimate she has
made of changes in the level of investment in the car industry as a result of
the ban on new diesel and petrol vehicles from 2030. (187011)

Tabled on: 02 June 2023

Answer:
Ms Nusrat Ghani:

The UK has demonstrated international leadership with our plans to implement
a zero-emission vehicle mandate, phasing out the sale of petrol and diesel
cars by 2030. The Department for Transport are carefully considering the
responses to the recent consultation on this matter.

The government continues to work with industry to unlock private investment
in the future of vehicle manufacturing, including via the Automotive
Transformation Fund, which has already helped secure major investments in the
UK.

The answer was submitted on 09 Jun 2023 at 12:00.


http://www.government-world.com/written-answers-from-the-department-for-energy-security-and-net-zero-ban-on-petrol-and-diesel-vehicles/
http://www.government-world.com/written-answers-from-the-department-for-energy-security-and-net-zero-ban-on-petrol-and-diesel-vehicles/
http://www.government-world.com/written-answers-from-the-department-for-energy-security-and-net-zero-ban-on-petrol-and-diesel-vehicles/

